
PTO MEETING MINUTES 
November 10, 2005 

 
 
 
Attending:  Lisa Campbell, Linda Neville, Chris Kinnally, Jennifer Burke, Lisa 
Canavan, Patti Connolly, Paula Delaney, Chris Dolan, Denise Dolan, Donna 
Brady, Debbie DuBovy, Kim Fuda, Maria MacIver, Michelle Glennon, Colleen 
Harding, Marianne Harte, Sherry Kearns, Lynn Norbury, Kristin Olsen, Stephanie 
Peters, Linda Pompey, Kerrie Ryan, Sharon Striglio, Nancy Sullivan, Kristin 
Walsh, and Jill Whitcomb  
 
Minutes:  Motion to approve October Minutes made by Lisa – Unanimously 
Approved.  
 
Treasurer’s Report:  Linda reported that approximately $23,266.00 is currently 
in the account and approximately $200 in the cash box.  Furthermore, there is 
$5,000 in commitments not yet paid out.   
 
The following is a breakdown of the July 2004 to June 2005 School Year PTO 
donation totals.  High School $2,840.00, Memorial School $2, 243.00 and Jacobs 
School $4,527.65. 
 
Funding Requests:  None 
 
Strategic Plan:  Dr. Paula Delaney attended PTO Meeting to discuss with 
members the Strategic Plan for our schools.  A handout was given to all 
members and was discussed. 
 
Also, discussed by members with Dr. Delaney was communications, community 
involvement and a volunteer coordinator within the schools through the PTO.  Dr. 
Delaney set up a “Superintendents Advisory Committee” in which members could 
sign up with their e-mails. 
 
PTO thanked Dr. Delaney for attending. 
 
Kid’s Cookie Challenge:  Patti discussed Cookie Challenge and updated 
members.   Volunteers are needed to work the event and to bake for the Bake 
Sale table.   In addition, Patti asked PTO for $350 to $400 to use toward the 
event – Up to $400 Unanimously Approved. 
 
Committees:  Lisa requested to have all proposed chairs meet with their 
members to come up with a description of what they see their committee’s 
involvement will be.  This will be discussed at our December meeting. 
 
  

NEXT MEETING 
December 8th  


